
Water Conservation Data for March 2010 
 

 

During March, the City of Woodland used 269,809,910 

gallons of water, or 4,784 gallons per person. This amount 

was the lowest water use for the month of March in the last 

5 years.  The estimated monthly savings for March from city 

rebates and city leak repairs totaled 5,472 gallons.  In 

addition, city staff responded to 9 water waste reports and 

fixed 16 leaks. 

Environmental Services Staff  distributed 23 hose nozzles, 38 

soil moisture meters, 61 toilet leak detection dye tablets, 52 

adult water-wise kits (including information on household 

and landscape water conservation), and 12 kids water-wise 

kits (including activities on water conservation, drought, and 

storm water). 

Go to www.cityofwoodland.org/waterconservation to learn 

more. 


